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Sydney, 27/1/2012

Dear Fairlight QDC user,

As you are now aware, Fairlight has announced the discontinuation of support for the
QDC-based platform. Many of you will have been on this platform for a significant
amount of time, and Fairlight. AU would like to thank you directly for your support
for Fairlight’s products.

Japan is one of our most valued regions, and we have worked closely with both
Fairlight Japan and also many Japanese customers directly for more than 20 years.
This has allowed us to provide individual solutions, features, and personal support.

We look forwards to your continued use of the Fairlight platform, and hope that you
will consider investing in our latest generation of product.

We provide you with compatibility with previous projects and existing workflows.
And we believe we do so with minimum re-training requirements. Yet you will be
buying into a new modern platform that is already very advanced and mature, that
will allow you to move in to the future.

We will work with Fairlight Japan to help meet any needs you have.

Sincerely,
Tino Fibaek,

Chief Technology Officer, Fairlight. AU
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